April Is Financial Literacy Month!
As a credit union member you already understand the importance of making good financial decisions.  Throughout April we invite you to join with us as we celebrate National Financial Literacy Month.  
We have partnered with the Credit Union Foundation MD|DC to support projects and programs that enhance the financial literacy of our members and the communities we serve.

When you stop by the credit union during April you’ll be invited to help support various financial education initiatives offered through the Foundation including:

· Grants to support credit union financial literacy programs

· Training to place Certified Financial Counselors in local credit unions
· The Millionaire’s Club high school financial literacy program

· Community financial fitness days

Your donation in support of financial literacy helps expand these programs!
Make a point to stop by the credit union during Financial Literacy Month this April and show your support for financial education!
